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MEMORANDUM

FOR The Regional Executive Director 
DENR MIMAROPA
1515 DENR By the Bay Bldg., Roxas Boulevard, 
Barangay 668, Ermita Manila

FROM The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT PROGRESS REPORT ON TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE TO LGU 
(MUNICIPALITY OF NARRA) IN MAINSTREAMING THE ICM 
TO CLUP-STEP 9: CONDUCT OF PUBLIC HEARING

Forwarded is the memorandum dated February 20, 2023 from the PENRO CDS- ICM 
Focal along with the Progress Report on the Technical Assistance to the Municipality of Narra 
in mainstreaming the ICM to their CLUP.

Please be informed that activities step 1-7 of the mainstreaming phase of ICM for the 
Municipality of Narra were conducted on August- November CY 2022 and for the continuation 
of activities for this year, a public hearing was conducted as one of the 12 steps for the 
mainstreaming phase.

The public hearing was conducted on February 1-3, 2023 in five (5) barangays namely 
Barangays Sandoval, Antipuluan, Aramaywan, Princess Urduja and Poblacion, Narra, Palawan. 
During the public hearing, DENR personnel from this office and CENRO Quezon served as 
resources speakers.

This serves as Means of Verification (MoV) for the target Activity on the provision of 
technical assistance in mainstreaming the ICM to LGU’s CLUP under the Coastal and Marine 
Ecosystems Management Program (CMEMP).

For information and record.

C OAT!

ELIZARDO B. CAYATOC

DENR-PALAWAN
PENRO-RECORDS

R E L E A D
By______________

Date:-m€t ToS"2111

mailto:penropalawan@denr.qov.ph





























































